
 
 

As global markets continue to deal with increasing cost, we are affected by 
everchanging stressors to procure supplies from overseas vendors.  Our brokers 
are constantly negotiating to secure the absolute lowest shipping cost possible 
and still have freight delivered in a timely manner to serve our customer’s needs. 
Even with these efforts ocean freight has increased 28% during the 4th quarter of 
2021 presenting the latest challenge. 
 
Due to ocean freight remaining at these historic levels we are forced to increase 
our cost-effective April 4th for the following products listed below: 
 

Avalon Fauxwood  Blinds     5%  

Delta Wood Blinds     5% 

Fast Faux Blinds     7% 

 
New price guides will be release on Monday 3/14. An email with links to the new 
guides will be sent on Monday. 
 
We are extremely grateful for your patience and understanding.  Thank you for 
your business and continued support. 
  
 


